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Township Withdraws from the Fire District


[bookmark: _GoBack]At a special meeting last night, the Board of Supervisors of Sadsbury Township, Chester County, voted 2 to 1 to withdraw from the Keystone Valley Regional Fire District (KVRFD) as of November 2017. 

The Keystone Valley Regional Fire District was established in November 2012 through an Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement entered into by the Township of Highland, the Borough of Parkesburg, the Township of Sadsbury and the Township of West Sadsbury and is tasked with providing fire protection and EMS services within the designated first run of those municipalities. Municipal officials from each municipality and a Fire Department Representative govern the KVRFD through a Commission Board.

The impact of Sadsbury Township's withdraw from the Fire District and how service is provided to their residents, and remaining member municipalities, will be evaluated by KVRFD using response and financial data, as well as the emergency services study and strategic plan completed in November 2016 by Municipal Resources Inc.

For further information, please contact: 
Raymond Stackhouse at ffmedic4@comcast.net 
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